

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Liz Jamieson, Director of Capital Projects

SUBJECT: Authorization to Call for Bids – EBE Boiler Replacement – Project #0169

DATE: June 7, 2022

TYPE: Action Needed

The boilers at Elger Bay Elementary have well exceeded their normal life span and require increased maintenance; they need to be replaced before the weather starts getting cold in the fall. The Maintenance/Capital Projects team and Cabinet are concerned about students not having adequate temperatures in the school if the boilers are not functioning properly. It is our hope to have this project completed by September 30, 2022, depending on product availability. Funding for this project will come from the Capital Projects non-bond, non-levy budget. The purpose of this memo is to obtain school board approval to proceed with bidding for this project.

## **TIMELINE**:

Estimated Cost: \$259,525.00 Bid Opening: June 22, 2022

Contract Award Date: June 27, 2022 Anticipated Start Date: June 30, 2022 Anticipated End Date: September 30, 2022

## **RECOMMENDATION:**

We recommend the board <u>move to approve bidding for the Elger Bay Elementary (EBE) Boiler</u> Replacement – Project #0103.